
Greens pledge to support repeal of new
Rwanda deportation law

23 April 2024
Responding to the Rwanda Bill completing its parliamentary stages, Green
Party co-leader Carla Denyer said: 

“I don’t want people risking their lives crossing the channel in small boats.
But the way to stop that isn’t this punitive, inhumane approach. It’s
providing safe and legal routes for people to apply for asylum from overseas,
and working to fix the reasons that people are having to claim asylum –
including wars and the climate crisis.  

“This new Act is simply a very expensive way to be cruel. We need to get the
humanity back into our refugee policy and Green MPs will certainly seek this
Act’s repeal after the General Election.” 
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